MEMORANDUM

TO:


Ed Massey, Board Chair

Board Members

Dr. Randy Poe

FROM:

Jim Detwiler, Chief Academic Officer

DATE:
September 5, 2017
RE:
Kennedy Center Arts in Education 
________________________________________________________________________________

This memo is to request approval for the Boone County Schools joining the Kennedy Center Arts in Education Partnership with The Carnegie and the Kenton County Schools.  This partnership will provide our visual and performing arts teachers more professional learning and networking opportunities.  The cost will be $500 funded through Title 2.  Thank you for your consideration.
